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Human Resources

Food Service Assistant Needed--Many interested applicants

Long-Term Middle School
Social Studies Substitute

Needed

Transition Assistant Needed

After-school Care Assistant Needed

Substitutes Always needed, but two parents have applied:
Amber Jean Hegge and Carrie Heckman

Other AHOS Updates

➢ We’ve started to research schoolwide social-emotional curriculum options.

➢ September SFSP breakfast and lunch claims were submitted successfully.

➢ We’re in the process of evaluating 2 new students for SPED and exiting 2 more--lots of
success for our special education team.

➢ Part 1 and Part 2 MnMTSS admin trainings are complete; we will start considering an
implementation approach.

➢ Great response to Happy Harvest donation requests!


